From: Judith Ward 
Sent: 12 April 2017 08:07
To: George Smith
Subject: 17/00608/F Lane Head, Main Street, Sibford Gower

Hi George

Unless you have any specific concern with this application we won’t comment on it as we are not providing routine comments on minor applications

Kind regards

Judith

Judith Ward

Landscape Planning Officer

Cherwell District & South Northants Councils

